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Our newsletter is the best way to find out about everything that is happening in 
nursery, including details of our learning plans for the following week. 

It is posted every Friday on the home page of our website 
www.oakengatesnurseryschool.co.uk  

 
The Nativity—Coming Soon! 

 
The children will be busy learning new songs for this year’s performance and taking part in rehearsals 

ready for our nativity on 18th & 19th December!  
Don’t forget to book your tickets by returning your slip to the nursery office. 

  
Photos and Videos at the Nativity 

We know as proud parents you will want to take photos/videos of your child performing in the nativity. However, 
please note a number of parents have not consented to photos being taken of their children in nursery and some 
children in nursery are in care. Therefore, the taking of photos/videos does cause some safeguarding concerns.  

Please can we ask that if you do take photos/video please try and only take images of your child where possible and 
do not post any images on your social media pages. Thank you in advance.  

NURSERY CLOSURE 
 

Nursery will be closed to all children for 
Christmas and New Year on the following 

dates 
 

Monday 25th December 2023 
 to  

Monday 1st January 2024 
 
 

 
Is your child starting Preschool in January? 

Are you eligible for 30 hours funding? Go to:  
https://www.gov.uk/30-hours-free-childcare 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Do you already have a preschool child with 30 
hours funding?  

Don’t forget confirm you have to confirm your 
details are up to date every 3 months. 

https://www.gov.uk/sign-in-childcare-account  
 

 
Autumn 2023 

 
Second half term  

Monday 6th November —Friday 22nd December  
Christmas Holiday 

Monday 25th December to Friday 5th January 
PD day Monday 8th January 

Spring 2024 
Tuesday 9th January to Friday 22nd March 

Half Term 
Monday 12th February to Friday 16th February 

 
Please go to our website to access all term dates for the academic year 

2023-2024 
https://www.oakengatesnurseryschool.co.uk/media/46119/term-

dates-2023-2024.pdf 

Online applications for school admissions 
September 2024 close on 15th January 2024. 

Please could you let us know which school you have 
applied for by filling in the simple survey below. 

 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/SAiPNWp04B 
This information will help us to prepare for a smooth 

transition to school.  
If you have not yet applied for a school place please 

click on the link to access Telford and Wrekin's School 
Admissions Page.  

 
https://www.telford.gov.uk/info/20026/school_admissions 

https://forms.office.com/e/SAiPNWp04B


Our theme in nursery this term is called: 

Let’s Celebrate Autumn 

Baby Room  
 

This week we will be exploring green and red peppermint rice in the creative area. 
Lets explore our sense of touch and smell. 

 
All children will be getting messy with glitter, glue, sequins and paint to create Christmas cards and Christmas 

keepsakes.  We will be observing how coloured ice turns into paint as we mark make on large paper. 
 

Our focus book will be ‘Spot’s Christmas’. 
 

I wonder what Christmas looks like in your home? 
The role play area will be set up for children to explore family traditions, types of food we eat and games we play. 

Preschool Room 
 

This week in pre-school we will be starting our final 
theme of 2023 – ‘Let’s Celebrate Christmas’. We 
will be looking at patterns in wrapping paper and 

using shapes and paint to recreate our own 
wrapping paper and exploring stars and snowflakes 

in the playdough.  
 

The role play area house will be decorated for 
Christmas and we will be exploring the nativity story 

in the small world area. 
 

Our rhymes of the week are ‘Christmas Pudding’ 
and ‘Five Little Reindeers’ 

. 

Toddler Room 
 

This week in the Toddler room we will be getting all 
festive preparing for Christmas. We will be making 

gingerbread men out of cinnamon scented playdough 
and on the mark making table we will be developing our 

fine motor skills creating zig zags, vertical lines and 
circles for the Christmas shopping lists. 

 
On the finger gym we will be decorating snowmen using 

pom poms and sparkly pipe cleaners.  
In the small world area, we will have our own polar 

express using our trains and train track.  
In the art studio we will be looking at the famous artist 

Hendrick Avercamp, and creating our own winter 
scenes.  

 
Our nursery rhyme of the week is “Christmas Pudding”.  

 

 
CHRISTMAS CELEBRATIONS 2023 

 
 

Monday 18th December and Tuesday 19th December 
 

The Nativity performance 
10.00am & 1.30pm 

 
Wednesday 20th December 

 
Christmas Jumper Day 

 
Wednesday 20th December 

 
Christmas Dinner—for those who attend on a 

Wednesday. 
 

Friday 22nd December 
 

Christmas Party. 

Songs of the Week.  
 

Click on the Christmas bells to access  
Cbeebies Christmas songs.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/curations/cbeebies-christmas-songs




 

Other Useful Information 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ERIC – the children’s bowel and 
bladder charity are hosting online 

parent/carer workshops over the next 
month via webinars.  

Click here or on the image below to 
access the website to signup 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Some topics include: 
 How to tackle potty and toilet 

avoidance  
 How to help your child relax for 

toilet sits 
 How to go about toilet training 

when your child has additional 
needs  

 How to manage your child’s 
bedwetting  

Telford Public Health Nursing Service 
 

 
 

Healthy you, Healthy Future 
 

Telephone Number 0333 358 3328 
 

Text 07520 619 053  
 

School nurse 07520 619 051 
Follow on twitter 

@ShropPHNurse     Open 9am-4.30pm 
excluding bank holidays  

See the last page for dates of SEND support and 
play sessions.  

How%20to%20manage%20your%20child’s%20bedwetting
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=eric.org.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9lcmljLm9yZy51ay9wYXJlbnQtY2FyZXItd2ViaW5hcnMv&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjdmYTZh&t=Yk9MOHJOVGRvWnFZNXN0STNjc3R0NjVqYXowem5aRTZ2SFJJUmZaakRaZz0=&h=4a4b025c15324a20ba82a9812ddea769&s=AVNPUEhUT0N
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=eric.org.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9lcmljLm9yZy51ay9wYXJlbnQtY2FyZXItd2ViaW5hcnMv&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjdmYTZh&t=Yk9MOHJOVGRvWnFZNXN0STNjc3R0NjVqYXowem5aRTZ2SFJJUmZaakRaZz0=&h=4a4b025c15324a20ba82a9812ddea769&s=AVNPUEhUT0N
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=eric.org.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9lcmljLm9yZy51ay9wYXJlbnQtY2FyZXItd2ViaW5hcnMv&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjdmYTZh&t=Yk9MOHJOVGRvWnFZNXN0STNjc3R0NjVqYXowem5aRTZ2SFJJUmZaakRaZz0=&h=4a4b025c15324a20ba82a9812ddea769&s=AVNPUEhUT0N
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=eric.org.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9lcmljLm9yZy51ay9wYXJlbnQtY2FyZXItd2ViaW5hcnMv&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjdmYTZh&t=Yk9MOHJOVGRvWnFZNXN0STNjc3R0NjVqYXowem5aRTZ2SFJJUmZaakRaZz0=&h=4a4b025c15324a20ba82a9812ddea769&s=AVNPUEhUT0N
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=eric.org.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9lcmljLm9yZy51ay9wYXJlbnQtY2FyZXItd2ViaW5hcnMv&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjdmYTZh&t=Yk9MOHJOVGRvWnFZNXN0STNjc3R0NjVqYXowem5aRTZ2SFJJUmZaakRaZz0=&h=4a4b025c15324a20ba82a9812ddea769&s=AVNPUEhUT0N
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=eric.org.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9lcmljLm9yZy51ay9wYXJlbnQtY2FyZXItd2ViaW5hcnMv&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjdmYTZh&t=Yk9MOHJOVGRvWnFZNXN0STNjc3R0NjVqYXowem5aRTZ2SFJJUmZaakRaZz0=&h=4a4b025c15324a20ba82a9812ddea769&s=AVNPUEhUT0N
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=eric.org.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9lcmljLm9yZy51ay9wYXJlbnQtY2FyZXItd2ViaW5hcnMv&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjdmYTZh&t=Yk9MOHJOVGRvWnFZNXN0STNjc3R0NjVqYXowem5aRTZ2SFJJUmZaakRaZz0=&h=4a4b025c15324a20ba82a9812ddea769&s=AVNPUEhUT0N
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=eric.org.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9lcmljLm9yZy51ay9wYXJlbnQtY2FyZXItd2ViaW5hcnMv&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjdmYTZh&t=Yk9MOHJOVGRvWnFZNXN0STNjc3R0NjVqYXowem5aRTZ2SFJJUmZaakRaZz0=&h=4a4b025c15324a20ba82a9812ddea769&s=AVNPUEhUT0N
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=eric.org.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9lcmljLm9yZy51ay9wYXJlbnQtY2FyZXItd2ViaW5hcnMv&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjdmYTZh&t=Yk9MOHJOVGRvWnFZNXN0STNjc3R0NjVqYXowem5aRTZ2SFJJUmZaakRaZz0=&h=4a4b025c15324a20ba82a9812ddea769&s=AVNPUEhUT0N
https://eric.org.uk/family-events/


 


